
 

 

 

The make-up day for faculty and underclass pictures is October 28th in the career center for anyone who missed 

pictures on Tuesday the 20th.   

 
Today is the perfect attendance breakfast.  All students who had perfect attendance all four marking periods last year 
will receive a pass in homeroom today. If you received a letter mailed to your home and you did not get a pass, report 
immediately to the 9-10 cafeteria and find Mrs. Spellman. 
 

INTERACT CLUB: If you are volunteering for Chowder fest this weekend, return your signed work slip to 

room 220. We need one for every shift you work and we need to be able to read your name clearly. If we don’t 

have it or can’t read it, we can’t give you hours. 
 

There will be an Amnesty International meeting today, Thursday the 29th after school in room 109. 

Anyone interested is welcome and there will be refreshments! 

 

Attention all seniors:  There will be a Financial Aid Seminar for parents and students on Thursday, 

October 6, 2016 at 6:30 PM in the Auditorium.     
  

Ocean County Personnel and Guidance Association is hosting College Night at the Jersey Shore 

Thursday, October 6, 2016, 6:30 - 8:00 PM at the Pine Belt Arena - Toms River, NJ (Toms River North 

High School) Over 125 Colleges, Universities, Technical Schools, and the Armed Forces will be represented.   

Please see you guidance counselor for a complete list of the schools attending. 

 

Any boy interested in becoming a member of the boys swim team should attend an informational meeting on 

Tuesday, October 11th in room 4-4 at 2:30 pm.  

 

The Southern Regional Community Education Program is offering SAT Prep Classes this fall.  

Registration forms are available in the Guidance Office.  Classes begin October 24th. 
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